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Dear Sirs,  
   
As residents of Burton in Kendal we wish to express our opposition to any housing development at 
the top of Morewood Drive. We believe any such move would be detrimental to the locality for the 
following reasons:-  
   

� Building at the top of Morewood Drive would take agricultural land which in these days of 
world wide food shortages would be retrograde step to take.  

� Morewood Drive is a Cul de Sac and any increase in traffic would be undesirable and could 
cause access and road safety problems.  

� The local school is at the entrance to Morewood Drive and at the start and finish of every 
school day there are considerable traffic problems with severe congestion.  

� The infrastructure of the area could be adversely affected by the extra demands put on by 
various services such as drainage and water supply. Already at times of heavy rainfall the 
drainage system cannot cope fully. There are torrents of surface water running down the road 
at these times.  

� Any increase in traffic in the Morewood Drive system would add to the problem of road safety 
for the school children.  

   
We trust you will take these views into consideration when considering any development plans for 
this area.  
   

Yours sincerely.  
   

A.D Cunliffe  
   

N. Cunliffe (Mrs)  
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